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                                                                                                                    15th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Re: Summer Results Days – Important Information 
 
I am writing to provide details regarding the upcoming results days over the summer 
break. 
 

✓ A Level Results will be available on Thursday 14th August, from 9:00am to 
11:00am. These will be distributed in the main auditorium. 

 
✓ GCSE Results will be available on Thursday 21st August. On this day, 

students should enter via the library external stairs, and results will be 
available from the Sixth Form desk. Students will exit via the RE stairs. 
 

Results can only be handed to the student who took the exams. The only 
exception to this is if a request is received in writing to mthompson@stmca.org.uk in 
advance of the day. This request must come from the student and the named person 
who is collecting the results will need to bring ID on the morning. Any results not 
collected by 11am will be put in the post first class. 
 
We strongly encourage families to accompany students on results days to support 
them in finalising their next steps. The Careers Team will be available throughout both 
days. In addition, they will be in school on Friday 15th August and Friday 22nd 
August, from 9:00am to 3:00pm. Please do drop in if you need any support in 
finalising next steps either post 16 or 18. 
 
A reminder to all parents of Year 11 students: it is a school requirement to record 
student’s intended next steps and share this information with the Local Authority. If 
they have secured an apprenticeship or an alternative college course, please bring the 
relevant details with you on the day. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at etodd@stmca.org.uk. 
 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Todd 
Assistant Headteacher 
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